Seamus Grant

From: Seamus Grant

Sent: 13 August 2014 15:17

To: ‘Aidan.Geoghegan@eirgrid.com’
Subject: RE: CIGRE

Good afternoon Aidan,

An Bord Pleanala (PCI Unit) has received the copy of the CIGRE document “Consultation Models for
Overhead Lines Projects” which was requested from Eirgrid on August 11", 2014.

Regards,

Seamus



